Honorable Susan Hamilton
Commissioner

Department of Children and Families

505 Hudson Street

Hartford, CT 06106-7107

VIA FAX (860-550-6665) AND MAIL

Re:  Request for Hearing Pursuant to C.G.S. § 17a-15

Dear Commissioner Hamilton:

I am the court-appointed attorney for CLIENT and CLIENT, who are currently committed to DCF and placed in separate non-relative foster homes.  I am writing to request that an administrative hearing be scheduled as soon as possible, as my clients are aggrieved by the failure of DCF to return them to their previous foster placement with their maternal grandmother.  

There is an urgent need for a hearing to be scheduled as soon as possible, as the children are suffering by their separation from each other and from their family of origin.  The maternal grandmother desires that the children return to her care, and I am not aware of any protective service or licensing issues which would prevent their return. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Attorney for children 

Cc:
DCF ATTORNEY 


SOCIAL WORKER


PARENTS ATTORNEYS

CERTIFIED MAIL, RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED


ITEM NO. XXXX

